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 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to the 

Permanent Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and has the honour to advise 

them of several improvements to the newly launched eMission self service module. 

 

As previously mentioned, the email-based system used to process all registration issues 

for personnel at the Permanent Missions and Observer Offices in New York has migrated to a 

new system which went online on Monday, 6 February 2023, and can be found on eDelegate at 

https://edelegate.un.int/
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mailto:missions-support@un.int

